From: Kwasny, Iryna
Sent: 9/5/2014 12:18:54 PM
To: Vieth, Jean (jean.vieth@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
TerKeurst, Charlotte (charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:
Subject: 1. 14-08-022 SED's Investigation Report

Dear Judge Vieth,

Here are the confidential and public versions of SED’s Investigation Report of the June 19,
2012 Fatality at the Kern Power Plant Owned by PG&E.

Sincerely,

Iryna Kwasny

Iryna A. Kwasny

Attorney

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel.: (415)703-1477

Email: iak@cpuc.ca.gov

This communication may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from
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disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Anyone who receives this message in error should

notify the sender immediately via telephone or e-mail and delete it from his or her computer.
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